


I’ve been a huge proponent that athletics enhance the 

value of going to a state university. I enjoyed my time 

at the university and the fact that we are now able to 

play FBS football each Saturday is something that is 

very exciting. UMass is building a program that my 

brother Dick and I are very excited about and to help 

with the new Press & Skybox Complex is something 

that gives us great gratification.

-MArty JACObsOn ’68

UMass Alumnus

Dear Minutemen Fans, Recruiting is the lifeline of 

competitive athletic programs. 

These new, state-of-the-art facilities 

signify a heightened commitment 

to the University of Massachusetts 

Football program, the training 

of our student-athletes, and 

development of a Football Bowl 

Subdivision program.

-MArk WhIpple

Head Coach, 

University of  Massachusetts Football

“

“
This is a dynamic period in the history of UMass Athletics. We believe that we have 
tremendous opportunities over the next few years with regard to our Athletic 
future. “UMass Rising,” University of Massachusetts’s first Comprehensive 
Campaign, successfully passed the $250 million mark in April 2014.

We recognize the on-going need to provide our student-athletes with outstanding 
coaches and facilities. As such, we hope you will consider supporting the new 
55,000 square foot Football Performance Center with a financial investment. 
Set to open in July 2014, project highlights include:

Football Performance Center Program Areas:
•    Locker Room (120 Lockers)
•    Sports Medicine Center
•    Strength & Conditioning Center
•    Football Office Suite & Team Meeting Rooms
•    Team Auditorium  
•    Lobby/Hall of Fame
•    Terrace Overlooking the Field

Jacobson Press & Skybox Complex Program Areas:
•    TV Broadcast Booth
•    Radio Broadcast Booths
•    Coaches Booths
•    Instant Replay Booth
•    Game/Event Operations Booths
•    Writing Press Area
•    Home & Visiting Team Hospitality Suites

The Football Performance Center is a first-class facility for UMass Athletics as 
we compete on the national stage of college football. As we continue our UMass 
Rising campaign I would like to invite fans, friends and donors like you to make 
an investment in our program while establishing a lasting legacy for you and 
your family. 

Thank you for your consideration of a gift to this important initiative for the 
University of Massachusetts.

Go Minutemen!

 

John McCutcheon
Director of Athletics
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